Posler, Kathryn

From: Katie Peterson <nursepeterson@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2023 7:03 PM

To: Posler, Kathryn

Subject: #956-PA-2022

/\ External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments!
Hello Ms. Posler,

I’'m writing to express my concerns about the proposed rezoning at Pinnacle Peak Parkway and Hayden/Miller Road -
Case #956-PA-2022. I'm a resident in Los Portones Townhomes. Our community has recently been disturbed by
expanded residential growth to the east, which has increased the traffic and noise in the area considerably over the past
1-2 years. Rezoning to allow additional commercial businesses at the intersection, including animal boarding, will further
disrupt the community. | can’t attend the community forum scheduled for January 31st thus am voicing my preference
for the area to remain zoned for office space only.

Thank you for your time.
Katherine S Peterson
23655 N. 75th Place
Scottsdale, AZ 85255

Sent from my iPhone



